8/4/2011 4:53 PM
Spoke with owner: Alfred Backrack on the phone.  States that he does have two means of egress for the 2nd and third floor.  Is working on a plan to address the alarms and doors.  The debris in the basement will be removed this Saturday.  Will contact us again within the target compliance window to discuss the details of his plan.  His office number is 487-3121 and cell 416-5008.

Ben
